
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Bcc: 

Doll, Laura 
4/28/2014 11:39:25 AM 
kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Redacted 

Redacte Subject: FYI re delivery of notebook of info supporting the Customed complaint issue 

Ken 

Thanks to Redacted , the notebook we have previously discussed will be headed your 
way this afternoon. 

It's tricky because we are going to deliver it to SED offices rather than the mailroom on 
VanNess. 

Redac 
ted will work with Irma to make sure someone can accept it at your end. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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